
Update on Chaddwyck’s Streets 

Greetings, neighbors.  We realize many of you are concerned about the condition of our streets.  

We are aware of the conditions and want you to know we are working with our vendor to correct 

the issues. 

The roads were plowed Thursday morning and our vendor was to return last night to plow again 

and salt.  Unfortunately, their spreader broke. The wind and temperatures have made it more 

difficult to keep the roads clear. 

The vendor will be plowing tonight and salting tomorrow morning.  Our streets should be in 

much better condition tomorrow. 


